
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 15 December 2017 4:25 PM 
To: 'Nicola Dobson'; AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2014/286 Blueline Laundry {172126} 

 
Dear Ms Dobson, 
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
I have arranged for a video-link to Hobart at the proceedings next Friday. An amended notice of 
listing noting this will shortly be published to the web page.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Nicola Dobson [mailto:ndobson@pageseager.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 15 December 2017 1:00 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2014/286 Blueline Laundry {172126} 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
As previously advised, we act for Blueline Laundry Incorporated (Blueline) in relation to the 
above mentioned matter. 
 
In accordance with the Notice of Listing dated 5 December 2017, we request that a video-
link is made available to Hobart to facilitate Blueline’s participation in the Mention and/or 
Directions Hearing listed for next Friday 22 December 2017. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you require further information. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Nicola Dobson | Lawyer 
Employment & Safety 
Ph: (03) 6235 5193 | Fax: (03) 6231 0352 
Mobile: 0400 630 098 
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